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Beehive Fees:  Breakfast and After School Club 
Invoices have been sent out.  If you have not received your invoice, please speak to a member of staff who 
will be able to provide you with a photocopy.  If your child attends one of these clubs, please can you make a 
payment shortly. 

Year 2 Assessment Meeting:  Thursday 09 May at 9.00am or 6.00pm  
Thank you to those parents who have already sent back their reply slips.  If you have not yet returned your 
reply slip and you are able to attend, please can you do so as a matter of urgency so that we can ensure that 
there is adequate seating.   

Children starting Year R in September 2019 
If your child has been offered a Year R place at our school starting in September, you should have visited the 
school office with your documents (birth certificate or valid passport together with two documents which 
show your current address).  If you have not already done so, please can you do so on Tuesday 07 May.  Please 
can you pass this information on to other parents who don’t currently have a child at our school but to whom 
you know this will also apply.  Many thanks. 

Choir:  Music Showcase 
Further to Ms Jelliff’s letter sent out on Tuesday, if you would like your child to attend this event and you have 
not already done so, please can you return the reply slip by Tuesday 07 May. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company 
called Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence 
securely. To get the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  
If your child is unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Area: Out of bounds 
Mrs Rolfe spends a lot of time setting this area up for lessons for the children.   This area has recently been 
enhanced by teaching students from the University of Chichester and a lot of time has been spent on this 
project.  We would hate to see all this hard work go to waste.  Also, some of the resources, this could be a pile 
of sticks, are being moved by children using this area at the beginning and the end of the day.  Please can we 
ask that you do not allow your children to enter this area. 

Forest School Sessions:  Week 3 
Next week Doves’ Class will have forest school on Wednesday afternoon and Robins’ Class on Thursday 
Morning and Kestrels’ class on Thursday afternoon.  Please can you ensure that you send in their forest school 
clothing.   A reminder that we have aligned your child’s class with the lunch week menu. 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 3. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm

